
November 22, 2010

Wilmington Fire District
Board of Fire Commissioners
Regular Monthly Meeting
Community Center – 7p.m.

Present:  Guy Stephenson, Charlie Terry, Marcel Bruce, Steve Corvelli, Randy Preston and 
Shirley Lawrence.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read with motion to accept by Charlie Terry, seconded by 
Marcel Bruce and carried unanimously.  Treasurer’s report was read with motion to accept by 
Marcel Bruce, seconded by Charlie Terry and carried unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS
*Randy reported that Jodie is back towork.
*There is a need to have internet service at the fire house.  Randy to check on this.
*There has been no word on the starting of the roof project.  Guy will contact the contractor.
*Charlie reported that Louis had not gotten prices on the turn out gear.  Charlie needs a pair of 
bunker pants.  All commissioners agreed to this purchase.
*Randy reported that there had been a meeting with JR at Whiteface and the department will be 
dealing directly with JR.
*The old ambulance has been sold for $35,000.

 Bills were reviewed and audited for payment in the amount of $3,197.82.

Charlie Terry reviewed the bank statements for the month of October, 2010.

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Shirley Lawrence
Secretary/Treasurer
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